
PRE-K GRADUATION IS  COMING UP!       
Our students in Miss Melissa’s classes have been working very hard since September, and 

they are almost ready for Pre-Kindergarten Graduation!  The Graduation Ceremony will be 
on Wednesday May 24th at 10am here at Great Lakes Child Development.  We are using the 

grassed area behind the children’s playground.  The students will sing songs to kick off the 
ceremony, the teachers will distribute graduation certificates, and we will have refreshments 
to wrap up the party.  To make sure we have enough treats for everyone, we need a count of 
total guests per child.  Look for a sign-up sheet in the vestibule, and write in the number of 

guests next to your child’s name. 
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Think happy thoughts and good things will happen! 

 

 

Memorial Holiday 

Closure 

 Friday May 26th and Monday May 29th 
We reopen at 7:30 am 

on Tuesday, May 30th 


